PRIVACY POLICY
IN ACCORDANCE WITH
HIPAA ACT

We here at The Hearing Place are vigilant to protect patient Confidentiality. No information
regarding our patients is shared or distributed with any other person or organization without the
patient’s signed authorization.

CODE OF CONDUCT

We, the staff at The Hearing Place, have been and continue to be committed to the highest of
ethical standards in the conduct of our healthcare and business operations.

We demand of ourselves full compliance with Federal, State, and local laws. We are committed
to preventing, detecting, and disciplining any unethical behavior.

We thrive and prosper on our quality medical treatment and outstanding reputation for
professional conduct. We create systems and controls to keep ourselves tried and true to these
standards.

We are partners in defining the leading edge of vigilance in protecting the rights of all those with
whom we deal.

Any question or comments may be directed to our Privacy Compliance Officer.
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